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Please note that the entrance gate code 
will change each month on the1st.  The 
code for June will be  ….Please make sure 
that you memorise the code as we will NOT 
be opening the gate to anyone. 

  

This is becoming a major problem. 
Please consider our staff in this 
regard, as they work very long 
hours. Late collection after 18:00 
will incur a penalty of R200 (per 
child) for the first 15minutes, 
another R300 for the next 15 
minutes.  After 18:30 there will be 
an additional R500.  Therefore, any 
collection after 18:30 will pay a 
penalty of R1000 which will be due 
the following day. 

Late Collections  

       FATHERS DAY DETAILS 

We encourage all Dad’s to 
please join us on the 15th of June 
between 7-9am to grab a take 
away coffee and a treat  
 
Moms please ensure that you pay 
the R80 for Dad’s special gift by 
the 8th of June. 

 
We can’t wait to spoil you!  

Fees are payable by the 4th of each month.  
Parents who pay on or before due date every 
month will receive their 12th month for free.  
However, if you are late with payment you will 
forfeit your free month you will also be charged 
R100 for a phone call/email If fees are not paid 

by the 7th your child will not be able to attend 
school until all fees are up to date. Please note 
you have to attend the school for 11 months to 
get your 12th month free - if you start in February 
then January 2019 is free not December 2018! 

Mother’s Day 
Thank you to all our 
mommies for attending the 
Mother’s Day function. Your 
children really appreciate 
your attendance and love 
you to bits!! 



Dates to Diaries 

Notice Period 
Should you wish to take your child out of the 
school, a MONTH’S NOTICE must be given as 
stated on the contract.  This may be done via 
email or a written letter addressed to the 
office. 

15 June  Fathers Day function  

21 June  Parents evening :Term 2  

25 June – 16 July 
HOLIDAY PROGRAM 

(16 days) 

All medicine to be given to a 
child must be signed into the 
Medicine Book with the class 
teacher. 
Please take note that, according to 

the Health & Safety policy, children 

that are on antibiotics must stay at 

home for at least the first 48 hours, 

in order to minimize the risks of 

infectious diseases.  We must 

adhere to this policy, and ask for 

your co-operation and 

understanding. 

Medicine 

Alberton Eisteddfod 
We will be participating in the Alberton 
Eisteddfod this year taking place from 8 –18 
August 2018.  
 
Thank you to all our participants.  We are 
very excited.  We have enrolled 16 children 
from our school.  Our Grade R class will also 
participate in a prescribed poem.  
 
We wish our teachers luck, while they teach 
the little ones. 
 

More information will follow, closer to the 
time. 
   

Holiday Program 
Please note that there will be a 

R350 fee charged to your June 

account for the Jun/July School 

holiday program.  If your child will 

not attend, please let us know.  

There are 16 days, where by we 

will have fun activities planned 

for the children. 



Birthdays 

Facebook page 

Parking 

Happy birthday to all our birthday 
friends celebrating their birthdays in 
June Happy Birthday Teacher 
Shantelle (7June) & Teacher Tanya 
(16 June). 

We encourage all parents with a Facebook 
account to go and “like” our page - the link 
is:  
www.facebook.com/kindercollegealberton  
You will be able to see the children’s 
activities as well as many other exciting 
things.  We will also be placing the upcoming 
events on the site as an extra reminder to you 
all. 

Parents, please help us by parking in the allocated parking bays only! 

If all parking bays are full, please park outside. 

No cars are to be parked in the Owners’ parking bays or in staff 
parking!! 

Anti-waste 

Please think of us before you throw anything 
away.  We are looking corks, wine sleeves/ 
holders, buttons, wool, sequins, polystyrene 
chips, straws, egg boxes, cotton reels, sponges, 
sawdust, ice cream tubs and magazines. 

GATE RULES FOR 

WINTER Reminder that as from the 1st of June BOTH 
gates will be closing at 17:30 every day as it 
gets darker earlier this is for the safety of your 
kids and our staff (this is done every winter) 
please bare with us, we appreciate your co- 
operation.  

Safety & Security 
The gates outside will close at 08:15 every morning and will 

only re-open at 15:00 (entrance gate) and 15:45 (exit gate) in 

the afternoon.  If you arrive after 08:15 or before 15:00 you will 

be able to use the side gate outside.  Please note that this is 

for safety and security reasons.  

Arrival Time 
Please ensure your child is at school by 08:00 as breakfast is 

served at 08:00 and lessons begin at 08:30 sharp. Breakfast will 

not be kept for children who arrive after 08:10.  

Name Class Date 

Ayden  Potties 2 

Lele Gr 000 4 

Junior   Potties 13 

Welcome 
We would like to welcome our 
new babies and kiddies that 
joined us: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Very happy to have you with us! 

Name Class 

Kabelo  Babies 

Hadriel  Junior 

http://www.facebook.com/kindercollegealberton

